
  

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

Pastor Heuser’s retirement is drawing near, with his final 

service being Sunday, August 31st. After 26 years of faithful 

service, we are deeply grateful for the spiritual leadership, 

compassion, and dedication he has shown to our 

congregation. 

As we prepare for this transition, I’m pleased to share that 

Pastor Daniel Greg will be installed as our new pastor during 

a special service at 4:30 PM on Sunday, September 28th and 

we will have an installation reception following the service.  

In the interim period between Pastor Heuser’s retirement 

and Pastor Greg’s installation, we will be blessed by the 

presence of several guest pastors who will lead our worship 

services.  

We will be sharing more details about Pastor Greg’s 

installation service and reception in the weeks ahead. In the 

meantime, I encourage you to keep both Pastor Heuser and 

Pastor Greg in your prayers as we move through this season 

of change. 

 

With gratitude and hope, 

Jay Witt 

Chairman of the Congregation 
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